
PARENT COUNCIL MEETING  
Archdiocese of Brisbane

Catholic School Parents Queensland 
Archdiocese of Brisbane

invites all Catholic school parents to a  
parent planning meeting

on Thursday 9 March | 5.30pm for 6pm start 
O’Shea Centre, 19 Lovedale Street, Wilston

and also available via Zoom*

CLICK ON THE LINK TO REGISTER
https://www.eventcreate.com/e/brisbane-parent-council-meeting-march2023

Light dinner provided at 5.30pm
Meeting to begin at 6pm

Agenda: Planning for 2023

SPEAKERS 
Dr Sally Towns - Executive Director 

Brisbane Catholic Education

Dr Kerrie Tuite - Executive Officer 
Religious Institute (RI)/PJP Education Committee

PH: 3905 9730 |  info@cspq.catholic.edu.au |  www.cspq.catholic.edu.au

CATHOLIC SCHOOL PARENTS QUEENSLAND
Archdiocese of Brisbane

*Please indicate if you would like to attend via Zoom and a link will be emailed to you.
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